Dear Dr. McCray,

The talented members of the MacArthur school's Technology student association (TSA) competition team have been diligently working to construct an engaging, visually appealing website for this year's competition. As an integral part of our branding, we respectfully request permission to use the MacArthur school's logo on the website.

We deeply appreciate your consideration and support.

Written by:

Alessandra Viteri
Alessandra Viteri

TSA member

Noted by:

Angellque Sykes

MacArthur NAF Director

Received by: